September 8, 2014
              Ms. Burress, Mrs. Embrey, Ms. Novak
                 [image: image1.png]



               

              


                              [image: image2.jpg]



DATES TO


REMEMBER


Week of  Sept. 14


Progress Reports


Monday, Sept. 22


No school














RTI


       Parkway is implementing a new program this year called RTI (Response to Intervention).  From 3:05 to 3:35 students are divided into groups to work on a skill.  Those that have mastered the skill are taken a step further during this time.  We should see great gains in Reading and Math for all students.








Anoles


   We are starting a new unit in Science.  Every 4th grade classroom will be getting anoles (lizards) to observe.  This is always an exciting time in 4th grade.   We will be observing and recording data on anoles and earthworms.   











Spelling


      Students are given 5 words on Monday that will be on the test every Friday.  The rest of the week we teach concepts on strategies to help with spelling.  On Wednesdays a word search comes home with all the words for the week.   Please  en-


courage your child to study missed words because they will repeat on tests again.








Reading Grades


 	Reading grades will be based on your child’s reading level, daily work, assigned book reports, and reading logs.  It is important that your child reads at home 5 nights a week in order to improve their reading comprehension.  A book report only counts if a yellow book report form is filled out or your child passes a test in Reading Counts on the computer.  Thank you for your support at home!  





 











